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District 2 – Supervisor Alton Joe Shepherd wants to thank the communities of District 2 for their patience 
and understanding in addressing roads impacted by rain and snow. The District 2 road crew and staff have been 
working diligently to coordinate efforts in blading roads. Due to the amount of rain and moisture in these roads, 
District 2 will need time for these roads to dry out before any blading and maintenance can happen. Therefore, 
District 2 has been strategic on improving these roads and were able to blade in; Tselani/Cottonwood: C-419, 
C-275, C-276, C-454 Extension, Steamboat: C-429 North, C-429 South, C-287, Tsaile/Wheatfields: C-270, 
C-444, C-443, Houck: C-7250 East, C-7250 West, C-410, C-302, and Ganado: C-427, C-413, C-432.

While the District waits for road and weather conditions to improve, the District 2 crew will continue blading this 
coming week in Tselani/Cottonwood: C-435, C-439, C-453, C-437, Steamboat: C-316, C-430, C-285, C-429 
North, Tsaile/Wheatfields: C-320, C-321, Houck/Wide Ruins: C-409, C-411, C-272, Cornfields: C-414, C-415, 
C-416. We will continue to evaluate the moisture content and temperatures in managing these roads and will 
adjust blading schedules accordingly. We ask that community members and drivers be aware of weather and road 
conditions while traveling especially during inclement weather. Thank You and Be Safe.

# # #

“BETTER ROADS, BETTER COMMUNITIES” WWW.APACHECODISTRICT2.COM

Graders blading county roads. District 2 workers assessing school bus route.
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